Good Morning,

Representative Plesa’s Office requests the use of the parking lots surrounding the office for
the purpose of our community health fair. We are hoping to use the front parking lot for
vendors to set up and to host our fair, the back for vendor parking, and the side parking
spaces for visitors.

The fair is being hosted for constituents of Plano to attend and receive information about
health resources in the city that they may not have access to. Our hope is to reach a wide
audience and service a large number of constituents, providing them with the aid they need.

Everything being used for the event will be brought by vendors in the morning at about 8:30
A.M. and cleared out by about 5 P.M. at the latest. We will be responsible for cleaning up the
area, and we will do our best to prevent trash and items from being left after the fair.

Thank you, and we hope you consider granting us use of the surrounding areas to provide our
constituents with the best support possible.

Nishita Nekkanti

District Aide

Representative Mihaela Plesa

House District 70 - Collin County
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